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If you are a teenage high school girl who is interested in:

Developing Leadership and Life Skills
Enhancing your Potential
Engaging in Community Service
Developing Personal and Social Responsibility
Strengthening Confidence and Self-Respect
and Forging Bonds of Sisterhood . . .

Then the AKATeens Rites of Passage Program for
High School Girls is for YOU

Join us at our OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, October 7, 2015
at 6:30 PM

‘For an a]o]o[i’cation:
Ca[flla\/eme at 917 744 6551 or Claudia at 646 528 0172 or
Fmail: akabxROP@aol.com or etaomegaomega@gmai[.com




AKATEEN Rites of Passage
Program for High School Girls

The AKATEEN Rites of Passage Program for High School girls
started in 1991 at Taft High School located at 170%™ St. and
Sheridan Avenue.

The Rites of Passage Program was founded to help young girls
develop skills necessary to blossom into womanhood. The
workshops are presented by chapter members and special
guests. They address a variety of topics such as etiquette,
history of our people, time management, community spirit,
sexuality, finances, and speech writing.

The Program is presently implemented at the Eastchester
Heights Community Center, at 3480 Seymour Avenue.

From October to December, the participants of the Program
meet on Wednesdays from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm; and January
through May, participants meet on Mondays and Wednesdays
from 6:30 pm to 8:00pm. There are two mandatory retreats; a
local day retreat and a weekend retreat away from the comforts
of life.

To learn more about the Rites of Passage Program:

Attend the Open House on Wednesday, October 7 at 6:30 pm at
Eastchester Heights Community Center

3480 Seymour Avenue, Bronx, NY

TO RSVP or for more information:
Call: LaVerne at 917 744 6551 or Claudia at 646 528 0172

or
Email: akabxROP@aol.com or etaomegaomega@gmail.com




